From: Ross Beach <rossbeach129@yahoo.com>

Sent: Sunday, August 07, 2022 2:24 PM
To: Bob Shuster
Ce: bgcare@whaton.edu

Subject:  Chad materials for Graham Center
Greetings Robert,

My grandson (Andre Ross Gennette) enters Wheaton College this year and my
daughter's family (Bethanne and Steve Gennette and their daughter MiAnna) will be at
Wheaton College this week Wednesday and Thursday Aug. 10 and 11.

I have prepared a few materials that might be of interest for the Billy Graham Center
and will send them with the family so they can pass them on to you. I am including a
copy of my book 'Dying to Live' that is based upon John 12:24. the book includes much
information about the famine and civil war in Chad (1980-850). My wife ('Inky' Beach)
and I served with TEAM for 47 years. The other materials include:

1. Flash drive with the speech given by Francois Tombalbaye, President of Chad, given
on the national radio

broadcast (27 minutes) early 1975. Since the message is given in French, I am also
sending an English

translation done by French friends who also served in Chad.
2. Same Flash drive contains a national radio broadcast of a Swedish couple (with
Apostolic Mission in Chad)

who and a Chadian pastor who were interviewed as they did not speak against the
government enforced

Yondo rites of initiation that ran contrary to Christian beliefs. This is in French and if
you would like, I can yet

get an English translation printed for you.
3. Recording of Mr. Bert Wilkenson who entered Chad as the first missionary (served
with SUM Canada) that

began the work that is today known as the (EET) Evangelical Church in Chad). I have
also transcribed the

recording and the printed transcription is included.
4.1 am including a letter written by Mr. Wilkenson in 1923 to some of his supporters.
5. The Flash drive includes some photos of the work in Chad and the file name includes
limited information

about each photo. If such photos are useful, I will be glad to provide others and also
to provide more

information about any photo included on the Flash drive.
6. If I am required to sign any release form for the Billy Graham center, please send it to
me and I will include it

with the materials that I am sending to you.

In Christ together,

Ross Beach, PhD



